
From: Richard Reedy [rickyreedy@gmail.com] n r p o o prp'n
Sent: Sunday, December 20, 2009 10:53 AM u c u 6 a ncuu

Subject: Praonp9oesredJOChapter 290 Regulations Coal Ash " ^ R E v S c a S s S I O N ^

I am a concerned Pennsylvanian. In proposed chapter 290 we need to have real, enforced
regulations of this hazardous waste. The lack of enforced regulations is creating risk of
potential harm to innocent persons. Regular checks on the water quality in the area, liners,
and a course of action for compromised areas are necessary for the safety of the citizens.
Please do what is right.

Ricky Reedy
tuc26755(o)Temple. edu
RickyReedvOgmail.com


